
 

S T A T E  O F  M I C H I G A N 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE COUNTY OF ALLEGAN 

ELECTED OFFICIALS/CHIEF DEPUTIES – AUTHORIZE RETENTION PAYMENTS 
 
     WHEREAS, on September 8, 2022, the Board of Commissioners (Board) 
authorized the County Administrator to offer and ratify letters of agreement 
with the twelve bargaining groups, subject to the parameters discussed in 
closed session surrounding paid time off, retention payments, anniversary 
dates, and training officer pay; and 

WHEREAS, as part of this action, the County Administrator was 
authorized to update all related county policies with the same parameters 
for non-bargaining employees. 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED the Board authorizes 2022-2023 retention 
payments for each judge, county-wide elected official (County Clerk/Register 
of Deeds, Drain Commissioner, Sheriff, Prosecuting Attorney, and Treasurer) 
and for each of their chief deputies; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that retention is inclusive of employment with 
Allegan County as regular part-time or full-time employment prior to holding 
the elected office or appointment as chief deputy; and 

BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED and any break in employment of more than 12 
months will result in loss of previous years of service for calculation 
purposes.   
 
 


